Prixa Telana

From: Karthik Krishna _>

Sent: Thursday, February 15, 2024 7:13 PM
To: Priya Telang
Cc: Binoy Parikh; Mohit Surana; Lakshmi S; Anil Nagu; Anita Arjundas
Subject: Resignation from Board of Directors of KIAF
This Message Is From an External Sender
Dear Priya,

This is to inform you that | will be resigning from my position as Independent Director on the Board of the
Company with immediate effect.

With the re-defined priorities of the Company, the induction of an additional Directors on the board of the
company, | believe the timing is appropriate keeping the demands on my time.

It was a pleasure interacting with the KIAF team and my fellow directors for close to 4 years.
Wishing you the very best.
Your sincerely,

Karthik Krishna





